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Virtual Parent 

Consultations  How far have 

you walked this 

weekend?  

 

How many points 

have you 

achieved so far?  

 

Our school now has over 98,000 

points which is absolutely brilliant.  

(Double the number of points we 

had this time last week!) We are still in 

second place for total points and 

now only about 3000 point off the 

school in first place.   

 

Keep up the great walking, scooting 

or biking this week.  

The electronic sign up system for the 

virtual parents meetings will be 

available from 9am Tuesday    

morning this week. (27th April) 

 

You will be able to book your      

appointment using the Arbor app 

and further guidance will be sent 

out today.  

 

The meetings will be held on       

Tuesday 25th May and Thursday 

27th May with Tuesday being the 

night with the later appointments.  

 

There will be enough slots (30) for all 

the children’s parents/carers to sign 

up and we hope that we get to 

speak to everyone during these two 

nights.  (Please, note that there is 

only one slot available per child.)  If 

you have twins in the same class, 

please sign up for two appointment 

slots.    

 

Google Meet links and further      

instructions will be sent out closer to 

the time when all parents and     

carers have signed up for an            

appointment time.   

Beat the Street 

Google Be Internet Legends 3D  

Trophies 

In KS2, we 

use Google 

Be Internet 

Legends 

resources to 

support us 

to use the 

internet 

safely and           

responsibly. It is very important that 

we are all Internet aware whilst   

using apps, games and websites at 

home too. 

This week, children in KS2 will be 

given a Google Internet Legends 

Parent Kit to take home containing 

instructions to build their very own 

3D Internaut Trophy! Families are 

encouraged to have fun by      

scanning the QR code and playing 

the Safer Internet games to support 

their child with being further Internet 

aware whilst building the trophy. 

Further resources to support online 

safety at home can be found on 

our school website. 

We hope you enjoy building your 

trophies – please share your pictures 

on Google Classroom! 

E’Safety  

Gold Awards  
A huge WELL DONE 

to   

Dylan Duffy 

 

and  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

who have both achieved their gold 

award on Mathletics.   

 

Keep up the fantastic work  

everyone!  

ITV News  
We have been informed that the 

video and interview of some of our 

pupils will be broadcast today at 

6pm.    

 

The pupils did a 

great job and we 

look forward to 

seeing them on the 

television tonight!    

Before and After 

School  
Please, remember that before and 

after school parents are expected to 

keep an eye on their children at all 

times and ensure their children are 

making the right choices and         

behaving appropriately while on the 

school grounds.  

 

Last week it was reported that some 

children were throwing sticks and 

one hit a baby.   


